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From: Gurdip Gill   
Sent: 13 April 2023 15:46 
To: Licensing  
Cc:  
Subject: FW: Additional information regarding 3 Jyot licence review 
 

Sensitivity: PROTECT 

 
Hi, 
 
Further to Dianne’s email below, I have attached signed copies of the statements of Gurdip Gill 
and Nicola Biddle along with higher density scans of exhibit DS/4 in relation to the statement of 
Dianne Slack. 
 
Regards, 
 
Gurdip 
 
Gurdip Gill 
District Officer - Trading Standards 
Tel. Office:  
Tel. Mobile:  
 
E-mail:  
City of Wolverhampton Council 
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